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I. Call to order 
Cathie English called to order the regular meeting of the EPP MSED Committee at 1:07 p.m. on Feb. 14, 2017. 
 
Present: Jamaine Abidogun, Cathie English, Gay Ragan, Eric Sheffield, Steve Willis 
 
II. Approval of minutes from last meeting 
 
The minutes from December 5, 2016 were approved. 
 
III. Old Business 

A. MSED Curricular Changes: 
B.  

1. The MSED Curricular Changes passed the Screening Committee and also passed the EPPC on Feb. 8. The 
changes will go on the graduate council meeting on Feb. 27.  
 
IV. New Business 

A. Collection of Data on Taskstream 
1. Discussion of the requirements for collection of data on Taskstream. Jamaine noted that Chris Craig 

noted at EPPC that we must have 2 collection points for GPA data and indicated there should be three 
courses for collecting GPA data.  Discussion about which courses this would entail, that is 750, 780 
and another course.  Steve asked if it was possible to do by stream rather than program specific 
courses.  Jamaine Abidogun noted that according to CAEP this was acceptable. Discussion about the 
value of collecting GPA as an indicator of student progress. Also, Jamaine Abidogun noted that each 
program (specifically those that don’t require 750 or 780) must tell her or Cathie English what courses 
they will use for the GPA data point collection. Continued discussion about requiring MSED students 
to purchase Taskstream. There was also discussion about who would be responsible for logging the 
data in Taskstream, i.e., “Can a program director add an instructor in Taskstream to complete these 
evaluations?”   

2. Jamaine Abidogun moved, seconded by Steve Willis, that the cumulative GPA data be collected at 15 
credit hours and 30 credit hours in MSED programs. Passed unopposed.  

3. Jamaine Abidogun moved, seconded by Eric Sheffield, that the experiential log data be collected at 15 
credit hours and 20 credit hours in MSED programs. Passed unopposed. 

4. It was not moved or seconded, but we agreed upon not holding a March meeting due to the conflict 
with Spring Break. Next meeting is April 11, 2017. 

 
V. Adjournment 
Steve Willis moved to adjourn the meeting at 2:00 p.m., Eric Sheffield seconded. Meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted by: Cathie English 


